
                                                                
Hello everyone - 

This year is the 10 year anniversary of the first ADWD program 

aired on the BBC, where a lot of us first saw Lee - and haven't 

our lives changed since then? 

Meadaholics.com is a fan site, so we want the stories to be 

about Lee's fans. 

In keeping with that spirit, we are asking you, Lee's fans, to 

share your special Lee memories in the last 10 years.  

They can be funny – sentimental or not - as long as it is special to 

you. If you have a photo you want to share, that would be great. 

 It doesn't have to be just Joseph or ADWD-related. If you came 

to find Lee via some other performance (Casualty or Chitty, for 

example), we would love to hear about that as well. 

Mostly we want your stories-  so we can share now and from 

time to time throughout this year. Please email them to:-  

theteamlmas@gmail.com 

Many thanks from  

The Team LMAS 

 


